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Press Conference with Senator Schumer to discuss shared concerns
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I am concerned about the proposed sale of Central Hudson to a Canadian electric company. So is Senator Schumer.
Today we met in Poughkeepsie and held a press conference to express those concerns. We will want to keep an eye
on the regulatory agencies to make sure they look after the people here in the Hudson Valley.



